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January 25, 2012 AN

Via Certified Mail 7009 2820 0001 6034 1258

Mr. Glenn VonGonten

Environmental Bureau Chief

New Mexico Energy, Minerals & Natural Resources Department
01l Conservation Division, Environmental Bureau

1220 South St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, NM 87505

RE: Jacquez Gas Com # F1 Groundwater Investigation located in Blanco, San Juan County, NM
Unit letter L, Section 4, Township 29N, Range 9W

Dear Glenn:

The purpose of this letter is to inform the Bureau that groundwater monitoring wells have not
been installed at the Jacquez Gas Com # F1 well tie line release/repair location as of yet.
On/about November 15 2011, the landowner denied access to this location when third party
environmental contractors attempted to stake the pipeline remediation area for the installation of
monitoring wells. The Enterprise land department is currently working with the landowner to
resolve this situation. Once this problem is solved, the required groundwater wells will be
installed and quarterly monitoring will be conducted.

Should you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to contact me
at (505) 599-2286, or amdailey@eprod.com.

Sincerely,

Do

Aaron Dailey
Field Environmental Scientist-San Juan Division

Cc: Mr. Brandon Powell, New Mexico Oil Conservation Division, 1000 Rio Brazos Road,
Aztec, NM 87410
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